
From: JR Molina
To: Stacie Weiss
Subject: Fwd: Tackle Football Commissioner
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 10:40:16 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Cooper City. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the content.

JR Molina 
Branch manager / sales Director  “Miami”
Alsina Forms Co. Inc
3550 nw 58th st 
Hialeah, FL 33142
305.924.4711 (cell)
305.398.9860 (office)
Junior.molina@alsina.com 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Home <Ald643@comcast.net>
Date: April 13, 2024 at 11:45:59 AM EDT
To: Junior Molina Molina <jr.molina@coopercityoptimist.com>
Subject: Tackle Football Commissioner

﻿To the Executive Board for Cooper City Optimist

I would like to accept the position of tackle football commissioner at Cooper City
Optimist for the 2024 upcoming season. Let me know if you need any additional
information. 

Thank You
Al DiLiello 
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